
My web

Personal site: for and against. 

I think it is very important to have a personal site in the Internet. I have some arguments for this
activity. First of all, I can show my creative works, tell other English teachers about my work with
children, ask or answer some questions. Secondly, it is very interesting for me to learn some
new information about methodic and preparing for lessons.

Thirdly, I live in a small town and have not many contacts with English teachers or Englishmen.
That is why, sites in the Internet are very necessary and actually for me. I understand how
important is for teachers to improve their skills and to communicate with each other. That’s
more; site can be useful and important for personal development. A lot of articles have
interesting and unique materials and can help me to organize my lessons better.

But I want to pay your attention on that it is a very serious and difficult work to make your own
site. I have not so much free time for writing letters to my colleges every day.

To sum up we should to follow the demands of our modern time.
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